From: Paul Pretorius [mailto:Paul.Pretorius@greydc.govt.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 27 October 2011 12:05 p.m.

To: Sara Jamieson

Cc: Ian Davidson-Watts; Tracy Pattison **Subject:** FW: Earthquake prone Buildings

Hi Sara

Herewith a copy of the Policy and a summary thereof.

In answer to your questions:

- Yes, Council has developed the Policy
- Council consulted publicly on the Policy
- Council developed and circulated a summary of the Policy to all concerned.
- Council organised a public meeting attended by more than 100 building owners where the policy was discussed and very constructive feedback was received.

In short, the Policy provides for compliance to 34% of Code for low risk, low occupancy buildings and 67% for high risk, high occupancy buildings as well as buildings with a post-earthquake purpose.

I trust that this information is of assistance

Kind regards

Paul

Paul Pretorius

Chief Evecutive Officer



From: Kevin Hebberd

Sent: Thursday, 27 October 2011 11:51 a.m.

To: Paul Pretorius

Subject: Earthquake prone Buildings

Hi Paul

Have also included a copy of the policy

Kevin

Kevin Hebberd

Compliance Team Manager
E-mail: kevinh@greydc.govt.nz

DD: 03 769 8600 Ext 875



Grey District Council
P.O. Box 382, Greymouth, New Zealand
Ph: +64 (0)3 769 8600 | Fax: +64 (03) 769 8610
www.greydc.govt.nz

This email has been scrubbed for your protection by SMX. For more information visit $\frac{\text{smxemail.com}}{\text{smxemail}}$